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ﬁ Barbara Smith <smithb@rochesterhills.org>

RE: Somerset Pines street lighting
1 message

John D. Staran <jstaran@hsc-law.com> Tue, Mar 1, 2016 at 4:24 PM
To: Barbara Smith <smithb@rochesterhills.org>

| have attached a revised private street lighting agreement for Somerset Pines. As we discussed yesterday,
since this is a condo development and the condo association already exists, the agreement should be signed
by the condo association.
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